NOTICE
OF
CANCELLATION

CITY OF NEENAH
WATER COMMISSION
AND
STORM WATER CITIZEN ADVISORY BOARD
Monday, December 16, 2019 - 4:30 P.M.
Hauser Room - City Hall

The regular Water Commission and Storm Water Citizen Advisory Board meetings scheduled
for Monday, December 16, 2019 have been cancelled.

Neenah City Hall is accessible to the physically disadvantaged. If special accommodations are needed, please contact
the Neenah Public Works and Utilities Department at (920)886-6180 at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting.
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